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Hutchinson driver’s license office closed Dec. 28 for move to new location 
 

TOPEKA – The Hutchinson driver’s license exam station is moving to a new location and will 

be closed Wednesday, Dec. 28. 

 

The station will reopen at its new location, 125 West Second, on Thursday, Dec. 29 at 7 a.m. 

 

“The new station with its downtown location should be more convenient and accessible to the 

public and will provide a larger space in which to operate,” said Director of Vehicles Donna 

Shelite.  
 

 


